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March 13, 2019 

Local Authorities Election Act Resources Now 
Available 
Alberta Municipal Affairs has produced a series of fact sheets, FAQs and other documents 
explaining changes to the Local Authorities Election Act (LAEA) 

The Government of Alberta conducted a review of the LAEA in 2018, with most of the resulting 
amendments coming into force on January 1, 2019. To assist candidates for municipal office in 
understanding and complying with changes to the LAEA ahead of the next municipal election, the 
Government of Alberta has produced several documents providing an overview and direction on various 
aspects of the legislation, including the following: 

• Campaign finance and contribution disclosure amendments  
• Accountability and transparency amendments  
• Voter accessibility amendments  
• Third party advertising amendments  
• General clarifying and technical amendments  
• LAEA FAQs  

Enquiries may be directed to:  

Wyatt Skovron 
Policy Analyst 
wyatt@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 

Director of External Relations & Advocacy 

tasha@RMAlberta.com 

https://www.alberta.ca/information-about-the-local-authorities-election-act.aspx
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/1-campaign-finance-and-contribution-disclosure.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/2-accountability-and-transparency.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/3-voter-accessibility.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/4-third-party-advertising.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/5-general-clarifying-and-technical-amendments.pdf
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/6-laea-faqs.pdf
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